
 

Jed Margolin  

From: "Jed Margolin" <jm@jmargolin.com>
To: "Donna Giboney" <dgiboney@storeycounty.org>
Cc: "Austin Osborne" <aosborne@storeycounty.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2011 1:08 AM
Attach: jm_tower_comments1.pdf; jm_tower_comments2.pdf
Subject: Comments on Tom's Application for a Special use Permit
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3/27/2011

  
Dear Donna, 
  
Please forward my attached comments to the Planning Commission. 
  
  
Thank you. 
  
Jed Margolin 
  
================ 
  


